
Week beginning 17th May 2021.

Fun in Foundation
This week we have been learning all 
about the creatures that might live in 
our outdoor area at school.  We now 
know that the plants will attract more 

insects, and the insects will attract more 
birds.  We all worked really hard to 
write about the creatures and where 
they live. We know that it’s called a 
habitat too and wrote some super 

sentences about them. We also found 
out how to make bird feeders out of fat 
and bird seed.  We heated up the fat, 
it melted and turned to a liquid.  But 
when it cooled down it became hard 

again!  We were real Scientists! 

go shopping and find out what we could 
buy for our money.  It was great fun.

Note : Next week, PE Day is on Thursday.

In Maths we have 
continued to work 
on teen numbers 
but have also 
pretended to


